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STATE OF IDAHO
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES
CHANGE IN ADDRESS
RECEIVED
This form can be used to notify the Department of a change in
address of the owners of record for the listed water rights. DEC 30 2019

(Please print or type)

R RESOURCES
%EETERN REGION

Water Right Number(s): _63-2064

Name(s): McGuire Subdivision Water and Sewer Assn
Old Mailing Address: C/O Gary Kaiser
2739 Starcrest Dr.

Boise ID 83712-8420

New Mailing Address: ~_C/O Carl Kipp
4595 S Mitman Way

Meridian ID 83642

Telephone Number: 208-250-7861
Email: ckippiii@gmail.com ,
Signature(s) of Owner(s) C:‘i/ﬁgy // DA
Treasurer / /
(Include your title if on behalf of company or organization.)
Date: 12/27/2019

Send a signed original to your closest regional office:

IDWR Northern Region IDWR Western Region
7600 N. Mineral Dr., Suite 100 2735 Airport Way
Coeur d'Alene, ID 83815-7763 Boise, ID 83705-5082
(208) 762-2800 (208) 334-2190

IDWR Eastern Region IDWR Southern Region

900 N. Skyline Dr., Suite A
Idaho Falls, ID 83402-1718
(208) 525-7161

650 Addison Ave W, Suite 500
Twin Falls, ID 83301-5858
(208) 736-3033



State of Idaho
) DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

Western Region « 2735 Airport Way » Boise, Idaho 83705-5082
Phone: (208) 334-2190 « Fax: (208) 334-2348 » Website: www.idwr.idaho.gov

BRAD LITTLE GARY SPACKMAN
Governor Director

January 21, 2020

MC GUIRE SUBDIVISION WATER & SEWER ASSN
C/0 CARL KIPP

4595 S MITMAN WAY

MERIDIAN ID 83642

RE: Change of Address for Water Right/Permit No. 63-2064

Dear Water Right/Permit Holder:

The Department of Water Resources (Department) acknowledges the receipt of correspondence changing the
address of the above referenced water right to you. The Department has modified its records to reflect this
change in ownership and has enclosed a computer-generated report for your records.

Please note that water right owners are required to report any change in water right ownership and/or
mailing address to the Department within 120 days of the change. Failure to report these changes could
result in a $100 late filing fee. Contact any office of the Department or visit the Department's homepage
on the Internet to obtain the proper forms and instructions, www.idwr.idaho.gov.

If you have any questions concerning the enclosed information or this letter, please feel free to contact this
office at 208-334-2190.

Sincerely,
Lynne Evans
Office Specialist I1

Western Regional Office

Enclosures



